
1

Townsend, Erle

From: Bret Sawyer <bretthomassawyer@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 21, 2024 2:08 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 This is a concept that is incredibly unrealistic.   

The technology is not there to move everything to, it is not feasible if there is cold weather, the grid is not able to 

sustain increased demand and is so feeble that it is crumbling from neglect.  

 

Maine citizens will not be able to afford what will be required to comply with this ruling due to the increasing expense of 

it and Maine will suffer economically if it is put into effect.  

 


